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Recreational boat users are reminded to remain outside The Gove Operations Waterside Restricted 

Zones to avoid the path of large commercial vessels entering and leaving Gove harbor.  

 

The zones are in place at both the Cargo Wharf and Export Wharf. A distance of 100 meters must be 

maintained from the wharfs and structures, including mooring dolphins. 

 

 

 

Unauthorised entry in to Gove Operations Waterside Restricted Zones is an offence under the Maritime 

Transport Security Act 2003. A fine of up to $5000 can apply to any vessel or person found within a 

restricted zone.    

 

For enquiries please call Rio Tinto Gove operations on    

 


